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Field Trip 

Permission Slip
Greetings Fifth Grade Parents,

The fifth grade field trip to the Oregon Coast will be on Friday, November 21st.  Students will need to arrive at school a little early (NO LATER THAN 7:30 am). Buses depart at 7:45 am.  We will be arriving back at school around 5:15 pm.  Since school is out, buses will not be driving students home.  Therefore, all students need to have a plan in place indicating how they will return home from school after the field trip. 

We are also asking each child to bring in $5.00 to help cover some of the cost of the field trip. Due to our successful fundraising and the hard work of our amazing parents, the per child cost is the most affordable it has ever been! We would like students to earn their $5 through chores. 
Please fill out the information below and return it to your child's homeroom teacher, along with the $5.00 field trip fee, no later than Monday, November 3rd.


Student’s Name:  ________________________________________________
_______ I have enclosed the $5.00 field trip fee.

_______ I am able to cover the cost of _______more student/s and have enclosed $_________. 
_______ Please provide a scholarship for my child.
______   I will have my student to Gilham by 7:30am on the day of the field trip.
Student will be picked up by ______________________________ at 5:15 pm.

    (Name of Adult picking up student.)
                                                                                                       

Turn in by November 3rd.  

Don’t forget to write down transportation information for your own reference.  
I give permission for ______________________________________ to go on the field trip to the Oregon Coast on November 21, 2014.





Contact Phone Number:  ____________________________________________





Parent Signature:  __________________________________________________











